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The regular meeting of the Palmyra R-1 Board of Education was held on Tuesday, September 
14, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. in the High School Cafeteria at 1703 South Main, Palmyra, Missouri. 
 
The board heard monthly reports from building principals. Student enrollment to start the year 
are as follows:  

High School  377 
Middle School  335 
Elementary School 473 
Pre-K   24 
 
Total K-12 Enrollment 1,185 

 
Kayla McBride reviewed Missouri Assessment Program (MAP) and End of Course (EOC) data 
with the board. 
 
Missouri School Boards Association (MSBA) Fall Conference plans were discussed. 
 
In old business, the board reviewed the 2021-2022 Back to School Plan. 
 
In new business, the board discussed the date of Saturday, December 4th for the annual board 
retreat. 
 
The board set the tuition rate for the 2021-2022 school year at $10,065. 
 
The board approved the early graduation of a Senior class member as presented. 
 
The board approved the updated substitute teacher list as presented. 


